RFP Announcement – Anne Arundel County, Maryland 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Senior Service America, Inc. (SSAI) is issuing a Request for Proposal (RFP) in Maryland to seek a qualified public or private nonprofit 501(c)(3) agency interested in operating the Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP).  Through this process, SSAI will award a subgrant to a qualified agency to provide part-time community service employment/subsidized work experience opportunities to unemployed, low-income residents 55 and over in Anne Arundel County, Maryland.   The subgrant award is for nine (9) months starting October 1, 2015 and ending on June 30, 2016.  There will be opportunities for renewal contingent on performance and availability of funds.  SCSEP is authorized by Title V of the Older Americans Act.  Word and PDF copies of the RFP can be found on SSAI’s website at www.seniorserviceamerica.org. 

Estimated Funding for 9 months:	$237,096 for 38 authorized positions
Bidders’ Webinar: 			Thursday, July 23, 2015, 1:00 p.m. EDT
Last Day to Ask Questions:		Monday, August 10, 2015
Proposal Due Date:			Monday, August 17, 2015, 4:00 p.m. EDT
Award Announcement:			By Monday, August 31, 2015
Proposal Contact:			Chris Garland, National SCSEP Director
					cgarland@ssa-i.org
				

